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Announcement 620 

 

Personal Care Services (PCS) Annual Reassessment Requests  

Requests for Annual Reassessments for recipients receiving Personal Care Services (PCS) should be submitted at 

least 60 days but not greater than 90 days prior to the expiration of their current authorization.  Requests received 

greater than 90 days prior to expiration of the current prior authorization will not be acknowledged or processed. 

 

 


